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Clerks report July 2024 
 
Recruitment and new starters. 
 
Interviews took place late June for the Handyperson and Cleaner roles, thanks to Cllrs Ruscoe and 
Clarke for attending the panel. 
 
David Engler joined us on 1st July as Handyperson for 13 hours a week. Rachel Carswell joined us 
on July 1st as Cleaner for 5 hours a week. They have both settled in well. 
 
The zipwire was officially unveiled on Friday 28th June by Cllrs Shaw, Ruscoe, Underwood and 
Clarke assisted by our special guests Isaac and Daniel. 
 

 
 
The new floodlights for the Bowling Green were completed last week, as I write we are looking 
forward to seeing them when its dark (difficult in July!) 
 
The French drain has been installed on the playing fields which will alleviate the dreadful flooding 
issues we saw during the Winter/Spring. 
 
Work is almost complete on the pitches, suggestions for a slight alteration in pitches is on tonight’s 
agenda. 
 
The audit work is still ongoing, submission was made to PKF on June 24th, I am working on some 
routine queries they have sent back (this is normal). 
 
A reminder to all that we have our Strategy/Budget meeting on July 27th at 9am. 
 
Thank you 
Julie 

 


